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Plans for 5/1 – 5/5

GEG will continue water main testing on Monday, no major excavation is planned for Monday.

Tuesday GEG will begin additional sewer work, at the request of the Shelburne Sewer Commissioners, from the Bridge Street/ Main Street intersection down Main Street for approximately 60 feet. This sewer work is expected to last at least until Thursday (5/4). Sewer work will impact the drive-up teller windows for Greenfield Savings Bank and M&T Bank during this time.

After the sewer work in completed, GEG will continue with installing the 6” sprinkler services and 1” domestic water services to businesses/ residents between Baker Avenue and Mechanic Street.

Per the Shelburne Police Chief traffic will be detoured for public safety. The detour travel route will be Mechanic Street – Keystone Parking Lot - Water Street in both directions. Cars will be able to park from Keystone Market to the Iron Bridge on both sides of Bridge Street, but parking between Baker Avenue and Mechanic Street will be limited.
 
Please note that all work is weather dependent, and dates may be extended due to inclement weather. Any questions or issues can be directed to gcg@gcgassociates.net or 978-657-9714.

